
From: "Mochrie, Paul" <Paul.Mochrie@vancouver.ca> 
To: "Direct to Mayor and Council - DL" 

Date: 8/10/202112:11:23 PM 
Subject: RE: Special weather statement - increasing temperatures 

Hello Mayor and Council, 

In follow up to the message you received yesterday, Environment Canada has now issued a heat warning for Metro Vancouver 
extending from Thursday to Sunday. The City's heat mitigation measures will be activated at level 1 of our response plan and 
we will be issuing public communications to that effect. 

In the event the advisory is upgraded to an extreme heat alert, we will be prepared to implement additional measures as per 
the second level of our response plan. 

Best, 
Paul 

From: Mochrie, Paul 
Sent: Monday, August 09, 2021 6:05 PM 
To: Direct to Mayor and Counci l - DL 
Cc: City Manager's Correspondence Group - DL 
Subject: Specia l weather statement - increasing temperatures 

Good afternoon Mayor and Council, 

; Enfeldt, Magnus <magnus.enfeldt@vancouver.ca> 

A Special Weather Statement has now been issued by Environment Canada regarding increasing temperatures on Wednesday 
through Saturday of this week. Thursday and Friday are expected to be the warmest days with cooler temperatures forecast 
for Sunday. 

VEMA staff participated in a coordination call earlier today with Emergency Management BC, Environment Canada and VCH 
and we are preparing to activate our heat response plan. VCH confirmed that no addit ional protocols for COVID are needed 
for Cooling Centres since the risk of heat is higher than risk of COVID for the region. 

VEMA wi ll continue to monitor the situation and we will provide further updates as new information becomes avai lable. 

Please let me know if you have any questions. 

Best, 
Paul 

Paul Mochrie (he/him) 
City Manager 
City of Vancouver 
paul.mochrie@vancouver.ca 
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